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Dear Parents,

Our class is looking forward to many fun events and activities this month!  The Fall Festival is coming up

on November 5, and we are hoping to see you there!  We want to thank you for donating to our class 

basket. It is full of fantastic goodies and that could not have been done without your help! 

During the month of November we will continue to discuss fall and our theme will be “Going Places.” 

This theme will introduce the students to various forms of transportation. We will also introduce the 

story of the first Thanksgiving and talk about family traditions.  Some of the additional concepts and 

skills that will be covered include:

 *Color: Brown 

 *Shape: Square 

 *Numbers: 1,2,3,4 

 *Nursery Rhymes:  “Jack and Jill” and “Wee Willie Winkie”

 *Stories:  The Littlest Pilgrim, 

       Thank You, Thanksgiving

       Bear In A Square

The weather is turning cooler and children will be bringing jackets to school.  Please remember to label 

your child’s jacket so that we know whom they belong to. Also, if you have not been able to sign up for 

a conference please feel free to do so in the office.  We hope you have a wonderful Thanksgiving 

with your families and a relaxing break!

Sincerely,

Ms. Jackie, Ms. Joani, and  Ms. Mary

Important Dates: 

11/5  Fall Festival (11am-2pm)

11/9  PDQ Spirit Night

11/10 & 11/11  Progress Reports go home

11/16 & 11/17  Parent-Teacher Conferences

11/21 & 11/22  “Wee Willie Winkie” Pajama Day (info to follow)

11/23 - 11/25 Thanksgiving Holiday (No


